
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

CIC JULIUS MALEMA TO VISIT KWA-ZULU NATAL AMIDST DEVASTATING 

FLOODING AND LOSS OF LIFE 

 

Wednesday, 20 April 2022 

 

The Commander in Chief and President of the EFF Julius Malema will visit the 

province of Kwa-Zulu Natal, after the devastating floods which have led to 448-deaths, 

massive infrastructure damage and countless missing persons who are presumed 

dead. 

 

The Commander in Chief will also handover food parcels and blankets to 500 families 

at the shelter in the area. 

 

The visit will happen under the following details; 

 

Venue: Ward 25, Clare Estate (Kwa-Mamsuthu area), EThekwini 

 

Time: 11:00am 

 

Date: Thursday, 21 April 2022 

 

 

 


